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FRIENDS FOR ANIMALS OF METRO DETROIT  

NAMES CORY KELLER AS PRESIDENT AND CEO  
 

DEARBORN, MICH. February 21, 2023 – Cory Keller has been named president and CEO at 

Friends for Animals of Metro Detroit (FAMD), Board Chair MaryAnn Wright announced today. 

He begins the position on March 13. 

 

With 17 years of animal welfare experience, Keller is currently the manager, Animal Care and 

Control Division for the City of Cleveland. His prior positions include serving as the executive 

director, Berea Animal Rescue Friends and operations director for Geauga Humane Society’s 

Rescue Village.  He is a graduate of DeVry University. 

 

“FAMD has a big year ahead as we prepare to move all of our operations into the MaryAnn 

Wright Animal Adoption and Education Center on Reckinger and expand our footprint,” said 

Keller.  “I am energized by the FAMD vision and future plans and I look forward to becoming an 

active part of the metro Detroit community of animal lovers. “ 

 

FAMD is a 501c3 organization and is located at 16121 Reckinger in Dearborn. Friends for 

Animals of Metro Detroit is dedicated to the rescue, protection, and adoption of companion 

animals in need, while inspiring the human-animal bond. Friends for Animals of Metro Detroit 

(FAMD) was founded in 1993 by volunteers who believed that homeless animals in our region 

deserve a second chance at life. Building on our strong sense of animal welfare, FAMD has 

grown in the past 28 years to an organization of great impact in the companion animal welfare 

community.  The organization helps find homes for approximately 1,800 dogs and cats each 

year. 
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MEDIA CONTACT:   Colleen Robar, 313-207-5960, crobar@robarpr.com  
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